Announcement Weekend Pulpit Announcement – Lay Person
Next weekend is Commitment Weekend for the Bishop’s Annual Appeal for Ministries. The Annual Appeal supports important ministries that provide spiritual guidance, faith formation, and help for those in need throughout our diocese. Please join us next weekend to support this year’s appeal. Thank you for considering this important effort!

